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During	Hispanic	Heritage	Month,	on	September	20,	Kelley	Drye	hosted	a	CLE	program,	the	"Third
Annual	Supreme	Court	Review:	The	2011-2012	Term	and	its	Impact	on	the	Latino
Community	and	Practitioners."

This	event	was	sponsored	by	the	City	University	of	NY	School	of	Law’s	Center	on	Latino	and	Latina
Rights	and	Equality	(CLORE),	the	Hispanic	National	Bar	Association-New	York	Region,	and	the	Puerto
Rican	Bar	Association.	Partner	William	A.	Escobar	delivered	brief	welcoming	remarks.


